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Workshop about accounting at ADNOC by AAU

The Student Recruitment Unit at Al Ain University of Science and Technology,
Abu Dhabi campus, presented a workshop at ADNOC Schools for female students of Grade
11-12, In the presence of the student recruitments officers and ADNOC Coordinators.

The speaker was Dr. Riham Muqattash, Assistant professor at the College of Business where
she gave an introduction about business college focusing on accounting major specifically, and
she gave a comparison between accounting and finance, in addition to, accounting job
opportunities

This workshop aimed to give a detailed brief about the college of business and the features of
the accounting program at Al Ain University to support students to choose it.
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